
 

 

 

 

 

August 13, 2012 

 

 

 

Dear Jacqueline,  

 

 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position on the Animal Welfare Advisory 
Committee.  Due to scheduling conflicts, I will be unable to attend meetings and therefore feel it is best 
that I resign.    

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Shannon Belt, RVT 


